Rosenberg Corey

From: Jim Fallon <jbfallon2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:06 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Lane County and | urge you to you to oppose HB 2004-A. It is nothing more than government
interjecting itself into places that it does not belong. There are already too many rules regarding what a landlord must
and cannot do.

James B. Fallon
Dorena Properties, LLC



